
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! 

 

Friday 17th May 2019 

Wb 20th May - Walk to 
school week 

Wb 20th May - KS1 SATs 
week. 

Wednesday 22nd May - Year 4 
Class assembly 2.50pm 

Thursday 23rd May - Year 3 
performance at Marsden Com-
munity & Arts Centre 1.30pm 

Thursday 23rd May - PTFA 
meeting to discuss the Sum-
mer Fair  – all welcome. 

Thursday 23rd May - Year 5 
Greek day. 

Friday 23rd May - Reception 
Class Pirate party 

Friday 24th May -Year 3 Class 
assembly 9.05am 

Friday 24th May - Unwanted 
Clothing collection. 

Friday 24th May - Finish school for 
half term. 

Tuesday 4th June - Start school 
gates open 8.45am 

Tuesday 4th June - Year 3 trip to                   
Ribchester Roman Museum 

Tuesday 4th June -  Year 6 
Whitehough parents information 
meeting 6.30pm 

Thursday 6th June - New Recep-
tion parents meeting. 

Tuesday 11th June - Fathers 
day PTFA ‘Pop up Shop’ (EYFS 
& KS1) 

Thursday 13th June - Fathers 
day PTFA ‘Pop up Shop’ (KS2) 

Thursday 27th June - Sports day. 

 

Headteacher’s Note:       

The Month of May is proving to be a hectic one, please 
see the dates for your diary opposite (a full page!) and 
ensure you haven’t missed anything. 

Well done to Year 6, your SATs papers are finished! You 
showed great maturity and perseverance this week. It’s 
over to Year 2 next week. 

I would just like to draw your attention to the class                     
assemblies next week. Year’s 3 & 4 have been working 
hard and it will be lovely to see as many parents/carers/
grandparents here as possible. 

It’s also ‘National Walk to School’ week next week, so if 
you are able to, dust off those walking boots and                       
support this  important nationwide event - walk! 

I wish you all a wonderful weekend . 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.                        
Mrs Stinchon  

A reminder of a few PTFA events  coming up; 

Summer Fair planning meeting - 23rd May 3.30pm 

until 4.30pm. To be held in the meeting room in 

school - all welcome! 

Clothing collection - 24th May, please place                                  

unwanted clothing in bags at the back of the garage in 

the staff carpark. 

Fathers Day Pop Up Shops; 

Father’s day is on 16th June and the PTFA will once 

again be running a “Pop Up Shop”. 

Gifts will be priced at £2 and children are limited to 

buying 2 items each. 

The shops will be open for business for EYFS and KS1 

on Tuesday 11th June and for KS2 on Thursday 13th 

June. Thank you, in advance, for supporting the PTFA. 
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Inter-School Competitions 
Parents and Carers are always welcome to come and                 
support us at our inter-school competitions. Mr Irvine 
will continue to enter us into as many of these as   
possible. Look out for participation letters for             
up-coming events.  
Tuesday 21st May - Tri-golf competition. 
Wednesday 22nd May -Y5/6 Girls Football competition 

 

Monday  4.00 - 5.00pm                                                                           

KS2 Cross Country with Mr Irvine - at 

Trawden Recreation Ground, Children to 

be transported by parents/carers.                                                                           

29th April, 13th May & 20th May  

Tuesday 3.30 - 4.30pm 

KS1 Photography Club with Mr Irvine 

Starts 23rd April –21st May (last one) 

Tuesday 3.30 - 4.45pm 

KS2 Stagedoor Drama Classes 

Starts 30th April - 25th June (last one) 

Wednesday  3.30 - 4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS2 Football                                                                               

Starts 1st May - 22nd May (last one) 

KS2 Gardening with Mr Lomax & Mrs Nelson                                                              

Starts 24th April - 22nd May (last one) 

Thursdays   3.30 - 5.00pm                                                                  

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

 

 

 

 

Please may we remind parents that children must 

adhere to school rules regarding uniform. There have 

been some weird and wonderful outfits coming into 

school that are not on our uniform list. 

Long hair must be tied back. We have had an out-

break of head lice in school and this rule is in place to 

try and combat this as much as possible. School 

shoes are black - black trainers are not permitted. 

Also trainers may be worn only for outdoor PE, 

pumps must also be provided for indoor PE.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

WELL DONE! 

We are so proud of the children in Year 6 after                     

completing their SATs papers with aplomb! 

Parents and carers will receive the results of the tests 

in their child’s end of year report. 

The picture below sums up how we feel about all of 

our children at Trawden 

Forest Primary School. 

We acknowledge that all 

children excel in different 

areas and we will continue 

to teach our children that 

they themselves are the 

key to a positive future. 

ADVANCED WARNING 

There will be no after school Forest Friends 
Club on the last day of the summer term - 
Friday 19th July. 

School will finish for all                
children at 3.30pm. 

Thank you. 


